
Notice of Rescheduled Public Hearings 

 

The Department of Public Health and Human Services is rescheduling the 

Medicaid Expansion Hearings in order to provide additional information in the 

notice of waiver application, as requested by the Centers for Medicare and 

Medicaid Services. The rescheduled hearings will give interested parties additional 

time to review materials prior to the public hearings. 

 

Therefore, the Medicaid Expansion hearings previously set for Monday, July 15, 

2019, in Helena, and Thursday, July 18, 2019, in Billings, will not take place. 

 

The rescheduled hearings will take place:  

 

(1) July 31, 2019, from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm, at Billings Clinic, Conference 

Center, 2800 10th Avenue North, Billings, Montana. 

 

(2) August 1, 2019, from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm, at the Sanders Auditorium, 111 

North Sanders, Helena, Montana.  

 

To register for one or both hearings, use the following link, 

https://dphhs.mt.gov/MedicaidExpExt. You will receive instructions for joining the 

meeting upon registration. If special accommodations are needed, contact (406) 

444-2584. 

 

 

https://dphhs.mt.gov/MedicaidExpExt

